
From: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 9:26 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Third-party conference approval request -- July 10-13 
 

Hi Steve and Lisa, 
 
Thank you for the guidance. 
 
I attended this workshop as planned. 
 
I attended the C40 North America Zero Emission Transport Workshop in Boston, MA, from July 11-13. 

 
C40 is the global network of mayors of the world's largest cities that are united in action to 
confront the climate crisis.  Chicago is a member city in the C40 North America region and has 
been invited to this convening focused on transportation zero emission strategies. 
 
C40 covered my round trip airfare between Chicago and Boston.  C40 also directly covered the 
cost of 4 nights in a Boston hotel (Hotel AKA Boston Common) and meals during the 
workshop.  I departed for the workshop on the evening of July 10.  I was scheduled to return on 
July 13 but the flight was cancelled so I returned on Friday, July 14 and C40 chose to cover a 
fourth night in the above hotel due to the delay. 
 
Thanks 
Jared 
 
 
 
Jared Policicchio 

Deputy Chief Sustainability Officer  
Office of Climate and Environmental Equity  
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